Deferred Reminder Email

To send in December prior to Feb 15 deadline

For students who deferred from prior year

Dear MES admit:

I’m emailing to update you on your deferred status for the MES program at Evergreen.
Earlier this year, you filled out paperwork confirming that you would like to attend Evergreen starting Fall 2012. There are a few more steps you will need to take in order to be completely admitted:
1. After you receive your admission letter (which won’t be sent out until mid-March), you must confirm that you plan to attend by May 31, 2012.  Confirmation means that you’ve paid a $100 tuition deposit and that you’ve confirmed you are attending with an email or letter sent directly to me.  If we don’t hear from you before this date, we will rescind your admission.  If you already paid your tuition deposit for Fall 2011, you do not need to pay again for Fall 2012.  If you aren’t sure whether or not you need to pay, please email me.
2. If your Fall 2011 admission letter required that you take any pre-requisites, please remember that these courses must be finished before Fall 2012 courses begin (your new admission letter will reflect this fact, as well).  Please see this page for more details: http://www.evergreen.edu/mes/docs/prereqlist.pdf. 

3. Don’t forget to fill out the FAFSA by March 1 so you can be eligible for Evergreen financial aid, which includes loans, grants and scholarships: www.fafsa.ed.gov.  The MES program will also send the MES financial aid application info in the next few months. Please see http://www.evergreen.edu/mes/financial.htm for more information on MES financial aid.
Let me know if you have any further questions,
 
 
